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Addendum  

LA01/2016/1328/F 

Full Planning 
 

Update 

One further letter of support was received 12.01.2018.  It considers the 
proposal to create much needed investment into the area.  This issue is 
already addressed in paragraphs 8.52 – 8.62 of the Planning Committee 
Report.  

 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Committee notes the content of this addendum and agrees with 
the recommendation to approve as set out in Section 9 of the Planning 
Committee Report. 

 


